


Vrolijk Kerstfeest!
The Christmas Parade is coming, and it’s time to get the kids ready

to celebrate Santa’s return. The Oostburg Historical Society,
Oostburg State Bank and Piggly Wiggly are sponsoring “Old

Fashioned Christmas,” a coloring contest for kids that celebrates the
preservation of historical traditions in our community.

Coloring Contest Rules
Kids of all ages are invited to color and submit “Old Fashioned
Christmas,” November 18-30. Entries can be dropped off at the

Oostburg Historical Society, Oostburg State Bank and Piggly Wiggly in
Oostburg. Winners will be selected and contacted on December 3.

All legal Wisconsin residents may enter once. No purchase necessary. You do not need to be
a customer of Oostburg State Bank, Oostburg Historical Society or Piggly Wiggly to
participate. Multiple entries may be voided. Winners will be chosen randomly. Winners will
be selected on Dec. 3, 2021 and announced publicly before Dec. 31, 2021. Winners do not
need to be present to win. Board of Directors, Employees and their direct family members
of Oostburg State Bank, Oostburg Historical Society and Piggly Wiggly are not eligible to win.oostburgbank.com/Christmas

Age Categories: No purchase necessary
0-4
5-6
7-9

10-12
13 +

The contest is open to all ages. For more
information, rules and additional

coloring page downloads, visit
oostburgbank.com/Christmas.


